
St. Mary’s Framsden 
Parish record – 2022 

 
 
 

1. The Church organised eight fundraising and social events during 2022. 
£2,068.81 was raised for church funds.   

 
2. The Parish share (Quota) of £4,493.00 was paid in full. This amount is 

Framsden’s contribution to the Revd Susan Taylor’s salary. 
 
3. Our service pattern remained the same i.e. Morning Prayer and Holy 

Communion occurring during the 2nd and 3rd Sunday of each month at 
9.30am and 11am respectively. 

 
4. The Christmas Eve service, as in 2021, took place at 5pm on Christmas Eve 

and was a great success. 
 

5. Richard and Christine Schofield completed their Basic awareness and 
Foundation Safeguard training. Results registered at Diocesan House as 
required and valid until March 15th, 2025. 

 
6. Due to problems with Allister Compton’s electric fencing, no sheep were 

able to graze within the churchyard.  It was agreed by the PCC and Allister 
that new fencing would be (and has been) purchased for 2023 and will be 
installed next spring after the daffodils etc., have gone over. 

 
7.  The Rural Coffee Caravan continued to visit the village on a monthly basis 

and has been well supported – particularly during late Spring and summer 
when there’s the opportunity to sit outside. 

 
8. The Pyronix Roof Alarm and Fire Extinguishers were all tested successfully. 

 
9. In order to carry out investigative work of the Chancel Roof, we await a 

free survey and follow up report to be undertaken by the Bat Conservation 
Trust. The survey should take place during Spring 2023. 

 
10.  A Book Exchange was suggested and instigated during November last 

year. Books are located near the Vestry in church and the fabulous idea of 
Mrs. Sandy Barron.  The Book Exchange is used on a regular basis. 


